
20/07/2020 

MR Colin Whitehead 
7 Rabaul RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
colinwhiteh@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am strongly opposed to the installation of a mobile phone tower at Fisher Park.

This is totally unnecessary as phone reception is strong at the park thanks to the existing 
towers at Winbourne Industrial Estate and 224 Headland Rd which are less than 500m away.

This tower will emit electromagnetic radiation which over time causes cancer and is absorbed 
by children at a faster rate than adults. This tower will be close to North Curl Curl School and 
the recreational facilities used by thousands of children for weekend sporting events. The 
installation of this tower will increase the exposure of everyone who uses the park or lives near 
to it or goes to school by it as well as the wildlife which inhabit the reserve.

The tower is not needed and should not be approved. A similar proposal was rejected a few 
years ago and the situation has not changed.
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